
Home Builders & Remodelers Association of New Hampshire

Mark Pederzini,
CGB, GMB, CAPS

President

Merritt Peasley
First Vice President

Roger Demanche, CGP
Vice President/Treasurer

Bruce Sullivan
Vice President/Secretary

Jim Ingram
Vice President of Associates

Mark Flanders
CGR, GMB, CGP

National Director

Ron Robichaud
NAHB State Representative

Dianne Beaton, CGA, CAPS
Associate National Director

Roger Bouchard,
GMB, CGB, CAPS, CGP
Immediate Past President

Kendall Buck, CAE
Executive Vice President

Dave Bowman
Director of Member Services

Sharon Wayman
Accounting Manager

“Building New Hampshire’s Future”
The Housing Center• 119 Airport Road • Concord, New Hampshire 03301

603-228-0351 • F: 603-228-1877 • E: info@hbranh.com 1W: www.hbranh.com

December 3, 2008

Debra Howland
Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: DE 08-135, Tariff Filing to Establish a New Line Extension Policy -

Order Suspending Tariff Pages and Scheduling Prehearing Conference

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed original and seven copies of Petition For
Intervention of the Home Builders & Remodelers Association ofNew
Hampshire. This cover letter and Petition are also being filed electronically.
Copies are being sent electronically to PSNH and the Office of Consumer
Advocate.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Denise Barous
AdministrativeAssistant
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